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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Friday, December 18, 2015 3:43 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; David Lee (dlee.trustee@gmail.com); Bill Stern; 

dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick (marc.samwick@verizon.net); Carl Finger; Matt 

Callaghan

Subject: Fw: 

FYI. JM 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Friday, December 18, 2015 3:42 PM 

To: Renu Lalwani 

Subject: Re:  

  

Dear Ms Lalwani -- Thank you for your email. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

From: Renu Lalwani <renublalwani@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, December 18, 2015 2:32 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject:  

  

Dear Mayor Mark,  
 

I wish to express my enthusiastic support for the Food Scrap Recycling Program.  I 
am  a member of the sustainability committee and have had the opportunity to look 
over the materials supplied by Michelle Sterling. Furthermore, I have seen 
successful participation of community members in similar project while visiting my 
brother in Palo Alto, Ca last year and was hoping we could do the same.   
 

The project is exciting and doable. The costs of the program, I believe 
is reasonable   considering the long-term benefits to the community. Plus, it is  an 
incentive to encourage the Scarsdale residents and hopefully our neighbor 
communities to embrace sustainable practices to conserve our environment.  
  
 We hope that you and the Board of Trustees will support this important initiative and 
approve a pilot program for the pickup and recycling of food scraps from residential 
households. 
 
Sincerely, 
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Renu Lalwani MD 
46 Greenacres Ave 
 
  


